From: Andy Smith <tattletours@gmail.com>

Sent: May-05-15 7:57 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Film Tax Credit Changes

Dear Sirs and Madams:

The livelihoods and survival of 2,700 hard working Nova Scotians is in your hands! Without consultation, the ruling Liberal party announced and will likely enact sweeping, drstic changes which will certainly threaten the viability of the film workers, the industry and all of the spin-off businesses which benefit/profit from film and TV production in this province. Please reconsider this rash, ill-conceived changes to Nova Scotia's Film Tax Credit system.

Sincerely,

Andy Smith

www.tattletours.ca